DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
DEFENSE LANGUAGE INSTITUTE FOREIGN LANGUAGE CENTER
PRESIDIO OF MONTEREY
MONTEREY, CALIFORNIA 93944-5000

September 26, 2019

Office of the Commandant

Dear Foreign Language Educator:

| cordially invite you, your students, and interested members of your faculty and staff
to mark Friday, May 8, 2020, on your event calendars for our annual Language Day
Open House at the Defense Language Institute Foreign Language Center. We are
contacting you earlier this year because we know that there will be competition for
special events.

The upcoming Language Day promises to be a no-cost, valuable learning
experience for you and your students, and we welcome the opportunity to show you the
finest foreign language education and teaching institute in the world.

In addition to classroom demonstrations, our students and multinational faculty will
present stage performances and cultural displays representing the various regions and
languages we teach here at the institute. Vendors will provide samples of cuisine from
many cultures for a modest cost. This past year, we hosted over 6,000 visitors on
Language Day and we are happy to accommodate more.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Language Day
organizers at (831) 200-4211, or by e-mail: language_day@dliflc.edu.

Sincerely,

A Hausman

Colonel, U.S. Army
Commandant



